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Research Analysis 

 

The committee substitute for HB 1079 requires every courier application service to have an 

agreement with a restaurant in order to transport for delivery. If no agreement exists, the 

restaurant may file a complaint with the Consumer Services Division of the Corporation 

Commission.  

 

 

Prepared By: Emily Byrne  

 

Fiscal Analysis 

 

According to the Oklahoma Corporation Commission (OCC) there is no fiscal impact from this 

measure as any costs to OCC will be offset by the fines levied against those found to have 

violated the provisions of this measure.   

 

Prepared By: Mariah Searock, House Fiscal Staff 

 

Other Considerations 

 

None. 
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